
TOWN OF PLAINFIELD
CEMETERY COMMISSION

The Cemetery Commission for the Town of Plainfield met on Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 5:30
pm at the Village Cemetery behind the Plainfield Fire Department on Main St for a volunteer
work session which lasted until about 6:45.
 
All four commissioners attended, no members of the public joined to help.

We cut trees laying over the chain-link fence, cleared brush, trimmed shrubbery, and straightened
monuments.  Several broken and overturned stones were considered beyond our scope at the
time and will need to be dealt with.  Approximately a quarter of the most seriously tipped stones
were adjusted.   Much remains to be done.

No other business was conducted.


